
 

 

                                                                                                                       23rd March 2023 
 
 

Year 7/8 Bryntysilio Parent Meeting 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
I would like to invite you to a brief meeting for the upcoming residential trip your child is 
attending. I will be holding a separate meeting for pupils in school before we attend the trip. 
 
The meeting follows a site visit by myself this Friday where I will be able to offer further 
information for example kit list etc.  
 
The meeting will take place in the hall on Monday 27th March at 5pm. Please can you 
confirm you can attend this meeting by using the following link to the school parent booking 
system. 
 
https://codsallms.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
H.Hilton  

 
Mrs Hilton 
Head of Year 8 
 

 


